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There were a lot of surprising things in this exchange meeting.  We will tell about 
our interesting experience. 
  
No.1   FOODS                                  

 We had a lunch in a restaurant in Misawa base.  It was 
Viking form, so we could try many kinds of foods 

 American food was generally very big and had a strong taste. 
For example, ice cream was very sweet, cookies’ texture was 
soft, and one of the juices looked like tomato juice. 

 American food was delicious! However, we wanted to eat 
Japanese food. 

 
No.2   IN  SCHOOL 

 We couldn’t help being surprised because it smelled sweet everywhere in school! 
The seating arrangement of desks in classes looked the center.  
   LIBRARY  
 The books were fewer than in a Japanese library has but there were many 
magazines. Computers were also there. It 
resembled the libraries of Japan very much. 
 
No.3   PEOPLE 

 They were friendly and mature so we could 
talk happily. Surprisingly, they talked with 
each other with no connection to age.  
 They don’t wear uniforms and they said they do not to want to wear it. 
 

FEELINGS 
 Generally, it was freedom about many things. We found that it is important not 
only to speak English but also to use gestures for communication. 
 We couldn’t catch their words so well, so we want to be able to use English more.  
 We were really excited. We will never forget this wonderful experience! 
 
    THANKS to 
 Teachers, Ms. Saito, Edgren School students and people involved. 


